

VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE MEETING

TUESDAY 19th JULY 2022

Present: Sheila Bainbridge, Andy Nall, Margaret Best,

Apologies: Jake Knox, Sheila Davis

The minutes of the last meeting were read and
Agreed as a true record

Proposed by: Andy Seconded by: Margaret

Matters

Arising

We have been having some problems with one of the security locks for the inside gate to the Hall, it was decided to purchase a new type of lock, AN is to purchase this. Nothing has yet been decided about getting a booking diary.

General

Maintenance:

We have purchased some more paper towels,
It was decided the new colour scheme would be Gardenia
The hall has now been plastered
we have now taken down all pictures, and blinds ready for the decorators coming in on the 26th July

Treasurers

Report:

A bank reconciliation statement was signed by al present
Margaret confirmed that we had for June £9,373.40

Future Events: No future events at this time

Any other

Business : There being no other business the meeting closed at 8.15